
LARUE VILLAGE COUNCIL 

May 2017 Special Meeting Minutes 

 
The LaRue Village Council met in special session on May 23, 2017 in the Village Council 

Room. Present was Mayor Milton Lightfoot, Clerk Mary Price, and Council Members Cindy 

Price, John Howard, Jennifer Tucker, Lisa Howard, and Melissa Shawver.  Also present Tom 

Tucker and Tyler Howell.      

 

 

Council discussed the purchase of a Village truck for Village work around town since the old 

Ford Truck is not operating properly.  Tyler Howell reported he found a Red 4x4 Ford Ranger 

with 126,000 miles with a price of $3800.   

 

Lisa Howard reported she found a Nisson pickup with 208,000 miles listed at $2800.  Council 

didn’t feel this truck would be sufficient with the mileage and it was not a 4x4.   

 

Clerk Mary Price stated they could break the cost down as follows: 

Water $2025 

Sewer $444 

Street $444 

General $444 

St Highway $443  

 

A motion was made by John Howard to purchase the Ford Ranger with a second by Cindy Price, 

motion passed with all ayes.   

 

There being no further business a motion to adjourn was made by John Howard seconded by 

Cindy Price. 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on June 5, 2017 in the Council Room at 7:00pm.  
 

 

 

_________________________________               _________________________________                                                                                

 Mayor                             Clerk                                                                 


